Moll, John G - DNR (Gregory)

To: brian@ohmholdings.com

Cc: Wayne Fassbender

Subject: PFAS Sampling, OHM Holdings - EIm Grove (BRRTS #02-68-552102)
Mr. Cass:

On October 24, 2023, the DNR reviewed the “PFAS Sampling Update” report prepared by Enviroforensics, dated
September 26, 2023, for the former One Hour Martinizing site at 13405 Watertown Plank Road, EIm Grove, WI. Based
on the per- and poly-fluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS) groundwater sampling results presented in the report, the DNR
considers the PFAS sampling complete and no additional sampling is required at this time.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Greg

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

J. Gregory Moll, P.G.

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

Southeast Region - Milwaukee Service Center

1027 W. St. Paul Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53233

Phone: 262-202-3921

john.moll@wisconsin.gov
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